

l./William Booth, Founder
Brian Peddle, General
Commissioner Willis Howell, Territorial Commander
Lt. Colonel Mark H. Israel, Divisional Commander
Sergeant. Anthony & Captain Marjorie Rowe, Prince William Corps Officers

May 28, 2020

Dear Shuayb and Friends with Region Authority Corporation,

Greetings from The Prince William Salvation Army. I would like to take this opportunity to say, "thank you" for the support you have given to The Prince William Salvation Army through your most recent gift of 166 surgical masks to support our local community.

Our local programs help provide immediate relief, short-term care, and long-term growth. The Salvation Army is dedicated to Doing the Most Good with your contributions of time, money and resources. Thank you for making a difference in our community.

Blessings,

Captain Marjorie Rowe

Corps Officer, Prince William

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your most recent gift. Please keep this as your receipt for 2020's giving.